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?Dear Revenue Committee: 

 

As a concerned Oregonian and PERS member I urge you to support the HB4115, the 

Treasury Transparency Bill, and send it to the floor for consideration in the 2022 

Legislative Session.  I know that PERS funds are a major portion of the investments 

made by the OIC, and PERS members, along with all Oregonians, deserve to know 

how that money is invested. Transparency is critical in cultivating public trust in a 

public entity’s decision making process.  

 

Thank you for your work on this committee. Again, I urge you to support HB4115, the 

Treasury Transportation Bill, in the current legislative session. Thank you.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert Marquis 

 

3620 Glen Oak Drive 

Eugene, Oregon 97405 


